AN OPEN LETTER TO OUR AMAZING GUESTS
REGARDING PRICE INCREASES
Dear Wedgetail Family,

Thank you for your continued support and for making our Tap Room a part of your lives. We are
writing to you with transparency & respect, as you will notice some price increases on our food &
beer menus over the next week or so.

WHY PRICES HAVE INCREASED

We strive to provide you with excellent food and service at fair prices. However, a sharp rise in
ingredient costs, operational expenses, and our commitment to fairly compensating our team have

L

made price adjustments necessary. Items like grain, meat, and even basics such as flour and cooking
oil have become significantly more expensive over the past few years. In addition, utilities, equipment
maintenance, and the cost of non-food supplies have also risen.

These adjustments are in line with both our brewery & kitchen philosophy of keeping clear of
preservatives & complex processed ingredients, obtaining only the best & freshest ingredients,
maintaining a comfortable and safe dining environment, & supporting our hardworking Wedgie Team
with fair wages & benefits. We have also invested in sustainable practices and eco-friendly packaging,
reflecting our ongoing commitment to our community and the environment.

OUR PROMISE TO YOU

e We will continue to prioritise quality ingredients and sustainable sourcing.

e You can expect consistent, welcoming service from a dedicated team.

e We remain open and transparent about our pricing decisions.

e New menu specials and promotions e.g. “Pizza & Pint Day” will continue to offer variety and
value.

e Your feedback is always welcomed and valued.

THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNDERSTANDING

We know these are challenging times for everyone, and we’ve worked hard to keep our price
increases as modest as possible. Every adjustment reflects our desire to maintain high standards
while offering you the best possible experience.

If you have any questions or suggestions, please reach out—we are always here to listen. We are
grateful for your trust and look forward to welcoming you again soon.

With sincere appreciation,

The Wedgetail Team
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